
 
 

 
From: Ben Schreffler [mailto:Ben.Schreffler@insitu.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2011 11:52 AM 
To: Behnam Ghaffari 
Subject: Re: FCC File No. 0013-EX-ST-2011 
 
Please dismiss the referenced application. I apologize for wasting your time. 
 
Ben 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jan 31, 2011, at 4:54 AM, "Behnam Ghaffari" <Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov> wrote: 




